
March 12, 2025 

Casey Alldredge, Senior Health Physicist 
Division of Radiological Safety & Security 
Region I, USNRC 

RE: Braskem America, Inc. Neal Plant, Request for additional information, Mail Control 
No. 645282 

Dear Casey, 

This letter is in response to your email on March 1 O, 2025, requesting additional information 
relative to our license renewal application. Our responses are in the order listed in your 
email. 

1. Regarding accountability. We will develop, implement, and maintain procedures for 
ensuring accountability of licensed materials at all times. 

2. Regarding dosimetry usage. A paper copy of the dosimetry exemption form and 
calculations are kept on file in the Radiation Safety Officers (Kenny Underwood) office 
for inspection by the USN RC. 

3. Regarding leak tests. I confirm that records of leak test results will be maintained in 
the Radiation Safety Officers (Kenny Underwood) office for inspection by the USN RC. 

We appreciate your assistance in proceeding with our license renewal. Should you need any 
additional clarification, please contact me. 

Respectfully, 

Kenny Underwood 
Sr. Mechanical Integrity Inspector 
Site Radiation Safety Officer 
Neal, WV Plant 

Laurence Kerrigan 
Plant Manger 
Neal, WV Plant 
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